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15 May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Families 

 
Year 11 Resistant Materials Project - Collection 

Your child has now completed the practical element of their GCSE Resistant Materials 

project. If they would like to, they may now take their project home. Please feel free to 

arrange a convenient time for collection. 

Please note that there is a possibility the Exam Board may request to see a sample of 

student work for moderation purposes. While this could happen any time up until October 

2025, it is rare, and we have not experienced it in previous years. If your child’s work is 

selected, I will contact you to arrange for its temporary return. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to say how much I have enjoyed teaching your child 

and to wish them every success in the future. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Jim Hawkins 

Curriculum Leader – Resistant Materials 

 


